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44 Highstone 

Mansions

11/07/2017  23:04:542017/1388/P COMMNT Battlehome 

Directors

These new windows do not match the casement dimensions or overall appearance of the 

Crittall windows which they have replaced, despite the applicants having been informed on 

numerous occasions that they must do so. We have already raised a complaint against the 

installation of these non-matching windows on the otherwise uniform rear facade of the block, 

which is a unique example of a 1930s 'Poirot' style residential block in this neighbourhood, 

located In a conservation area. The unconsented installation of the new windows sets a 

precedent for others to replace their original   windows in the block, threatening a mishmash 

of poor quality aluminium and UPVC replacements which will greatly detract from the block's 

integrity and appearance both from the rear, where it constitutes a landmark viewed from Agar 

Grove/Royal College Street, and from the front, where it constitutes a landmark in Camden 

Town's townscape, on the vista up Camden Rd from Britannia Junction. It is for this reason 

that we register our objections to this planning application.
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